
 

 

(To: Display Advertising (Classified Section)  
  
Please run the following ad on Tuesday, August 27, 2019, and Tuesday, September 3, 2019 in the Zoom 
Section of the Free Lance-Star with the usual format: bold border; Spotsylvania County seal; 2 columns wide; 
underline as shown; larger, darker print for underlined portions.   
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Spotsylvania County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing during its meeting at 4:30 p.m. on 

Tuesday, September 10, 2019, in the Board of Supervisors Meeting Room in the R. E. Holbert Memorial 

Building, 9104 Courthouse Road, Spotsylvania, Va. 22553, to receive public comments on the following: 
 

Spotsylvania County Government will submit a grant application to the U.S. Department of Justice, Office 

of Justice Programs’ Bureau of Justice Assistance for the Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant 

(JAG) Program - Local Solicitation for Fiscal Year 2019. The JAG Program allows states, tribes and local 

governments to support a broad range of activities to prevent and control crime and to improve the criminal 

justice system. Spotsylvania County proposes to utilize the funds for a wireless target system. 

 

A copy of the grant application will be on file in the Finance Department at 8800 Courthouse Road, and 

may be examined Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. starting on August 

26, 2019. In addition to the public hearing, public comments will be accepted from August 26, 2019, 

through September 25, 2019.  For those with special needs, please notify the Finance Department of any 

accommodations you may require at least five days before the meeting. For additional information or to 

provide comment, please contact: 

Spotsylvania County – Finance Department 

P.O. Box 215, 8800 Courthouse Road 

Spotsylvania, VA 22553-2514  

or 

Grant Manager at 540-507-7595 or adalessandro@spotsylvania.va.us 

 


